
Monsanto & 4-H Visit 
On Thursday, January 24th 
during our team meeting we 
were fortunate enough to be 
visited by representatives from 
Monsanto and the new Story County 
4-H Youth Coordinator, Jess 
Soderstrum. 

Team Neutrino
Week 3

Manufacturing 
In the last week we have 
been finalizing the design 
and began manufacturing 
the robot. In Boyd lab we 
have been manufacturing 

parts on the lathe and 
mill for the drivetrain 

as well as the other 
mechanisms.

Graphics
The graphics subteam has been 
very busy this week with planning 
the Chairman’s video and refacing 
the Neutrino website. They have 
also been doing interviews for the 
sponsor thank-you video. 

Coming  Next Time:  We are going to be assembling the drive train! 

2019

 Iowa FLL State Championships
Saturday and Sunday the 19th & 20th three of 
the Ames FLL teams and their mentors went to 
the State championship held here at ISU, and 
a few of the other members of Neutrino spent 

those days volunteering for the event.           

Programming
We got an LED controller working! Then we 
continued to work on the lidar and worked on 
driving assist code.           

Scouting
Scouters 
made a pit 
form and are 
still working 
on updating 
Scoutmasters 
for this year’s 
game.


